
FAA GIVES NOD TO AMCC

March 13, 2006–The FAA today recognized a proposed training program titled

“Elements of an Aviators’ Model Code of Conduct” as an acceptable industry conducted 

recurrent training program. Such programs, identified in FAA Advisory Circular 61-

91H, Pilot Proficiency Awards Program, arewidely known as “WINGS” and 

“SEAWINGS.”

This seminar will advance flight safety by improving judgment, honing aeronautical

decision-making skills, and encouraging an ethical approach to flying. GA pilots will

gain experience in real-world application of theAviators’ Model Code of Conduct’s

(AMCC) principles by a nationally recognized aviation faculty, led by Professors Dale

DeRemer, Ph.D. and Bill Rhodes, Ph.D. Dr. Rhodes and the AMCC Permanent Editorial

Board (see below) will provide oversight of the training program. The case-based

seminar uses diverse resources, including the Aviators’ Model Code of Conduct(AMCC)

and supporting materials available on the SecureAv website.

The AMCCis a “living document,” periodically updated to reflect changes in aviation 

practices and the aviation environment. It is available to the aviation community without

charge.  The Aviators’ Model Code of Conduct, together with supporting materials, is 

available at < http://www.secureav.com >. The Permanent Editorial Board for the

Aviators’ Model Code of Conduct is presented at < http://www.secureav.com/PEB.pdf >.

For further information contact < PEB@secureav.com >.
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